STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ao MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA 1000 RIO BRAZDS ROAD
GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
1505) 334-6178

March 16, 1983

Mr. Joseph P. Gould

2829 East Second Avenue #212

Denver CO 80206

Re: Phillips 32 #1, M-32-25N-3W

Dear Mr. Gould:

The referenced well has been producing for over a year
without approval and without your filing any production

report.

You are hereby directed to shut the well in until further
notice.

Transporters have been notified to cease transport of
product from this well by a copy of this letter.

Yours truly,

Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor

FTC:gcC

CccC: Santa Fe
Giant Refining



